
 

             Sunday, October 27th, 2019 
           30th Sunday in Ordinary Time   
 8:00 AM Holy Mass    
                         Lector: Tammy Lightcap    
 9:30 AM Coffee Hour Hosts – The Noworyta Family   
 9:30 AM Adult Bible Class 
11:00 AM Holy Mass   
                Lector: Anne Marie Szpylman    
12:00 PM Spaghetti Dinner & Giant Raffle  
 
 

Flowers at the Main Altar are given to 
the Glory of God and in Loving 
Memory of Edward G. Dudek, By Wife 

Dorothy 
 

Flowers at the Blessed Virgin Mary Altar are 
given to the Glory of God and in Loving 
Memory of John and Mary Stachowski, By       
Dorothy Dudek 
 
Flowers at the Blessed Sacrament Altar are 
given to the Glory of God and in Loving 
Memory of John and Eva Dudek, By Dorothy 
Dudek  
 
 
                Monday, October 28th  
        Feast-Apostles Simon & Jude    
   8:00 AM +Edward Dudek (B.D.), By Wife Dorothy 
                  and Family  
   8:00 AM Bingo Kitchen Workers Report  
   9:00 AM Bingo Team #1 Report  
 11:30 AM Bingo 
  7:00 PM Rosary Devotions/Harmonia Choir Practice  
       

          
           Tuesday, October 29th          
         Bp. Narcissus of Jerusalem 
   8:00 AM Mass of the Day   
  
 
             Wednesday, October 30th     
              Bp. Serapion of Antioch                      
    8:00 AM +Bishop Thaddeus Peplowski  
     
 
            Thursday, October 31st   
                  Vigil of All Saints  
   8:00 AM +Walter & Martha Szpylman, By Anne 

Ferry  

 10:00 AM Seniors Meeting – Halloween Party  
 11:30 AM Rosary Devotions  
 
 
              Friday, November 1st     
            Solemnity of All Saints        
   9:00 AM All Saints Mass  
                             Lector: Suzanne Bett     
  7:00 PM All Saints Mass  
                             Lector: Beverly Basinski     
                                  
 
               Saturday, November 2nd     
               Observance of All Souls   
    9:00 AM All Souls Mass                                 
                             Lector: Anne M. Szpylman 
    7:00 PM All Souls Mass at the HMRC Cemetery 
 
 
 
 
 



            Sunday, November 3rd, 2019  
           31st Sunday in Ordinary Time   
 8:50 AM General Confession & Absolution 
 8:00 AM Holy Mass      Lector: Suzanne Bett     
 9:30 AM Ault Bible Class / Coffee Hour    
10:50 AM General Confession & Absolution 
11:00 AM Holy Mass      Lector: Beverly Basinski     
  1:00 PM Towel Bingo / Doors open 11:30 
 
  
NOVEMBER PARISH COMMITTEE COUNTERS  
  8:00 AM Dave Bett, Gerry Ruszala 
11:00 AM Beverly Basinski, Frank Russo    

 
                              IN MEMORIAM  

Please remember our dear brother 
Edward Sieracki who was called to the 
peace of the Lord on October 18, 2019. 

Eternal rest grant onto Edward, Oh Lord, and let 
the Perpetual light shine upon him. Please 
remember his family in your prayers.  
 
                 OUR DEEPEST SYMPATHY   
Our deepest sympathy to parishioner Kristin 
Bengert, her mother Linda, and their entire family, 
on the      sudden passing of her father Kenneth 
Bengert this past October 17, 2019. Eternal rest 
grant onto        Kenneth, Oh Lord, and let the 
Perpetual light shine upon him.  Amen    
 

     PLEASE REMEMBER IN PRAYER     
Lord, look upon our friends & family with 
the eyes of your mercy and let Your 
healing hand rest upon them, restoring 
them to wholeness and strength for 

service in Your Kingdom.  
Barbara Berger-Hill, Richard Jones, John Kubacki, 
Larry Nowicki, Christine Myslinski, Joan Pepperday, 
Carol Dzielak, Joyce and Ed Weremblewski Sr., Ed  
Weremblewski Jr., Jim Lombardo, Jim Stevens, 
Charles Guarasci, Frank  DalFonso,  Annette Webb, 
Margie Conrad, Holly Nagel, Sonia Dolegala, Lottie 
Kowalow, Carolyn Gaut, Richard Kobza, Norman 
Gaca,  Christine DiFonzo, Audrey Zygmunt, Larry & 
Lucy Kowalski, Carolyn Parisi, Stella Jasiura, Dona 
Sobotka, Colleen Crane, Jean Salzman     

 
To all who supported this year’s 
Chicken BBQ’s. Also, a huge thank 
you to the women, men and youth 

who worked in the kitchen preparing dinners, or 
outside working the drive-thru.     Norman Glowka  
 
 

 
                          We would like to thank everyone    

for the Well Wishes and Cards    
for our Buffalo Niagara Honor 
Flight Trip to Washington, D.C. 
on October 13th, 2019.  
Ed Szpila and Richard Gramza  

 
I would like to thank Anne Marie for all her help in 
collecting all the cards for Ed and her dad Richard 
and delivering them to the Honor Flight Volunteer    
in charge of the “mail call” bags. It was hard keeping 
it a surprise, but we both pulled it off!                     
Very emotional for everyone.  Louise Szpila  
 
~Thank you very much Louise, but I couldn’t have 
done it without you!  Anne Marie  
 
 

Words cannot express how much 
Bob and I appreciate all of the       
support, prayers, and love you gave 
us before Bob’s surgery. A special 
thanks to Bishop for visiting us in the 

hospital. Your presence and prayers were a comfort 
at a time we needed it most. Being a part of our 
church family is truly a blessing!   
                                 Bonnie and Bob Shumaker   
                                
 

           ALL SAINTS / ALL SOULS DAY 
The Solemnity of All Saints Day 
masses will be held this Friday, 
November 1st at 9:00 AM and 7:00 PM. 
The observance of All Soul’s Day 
remembrance services will be held on Saturday, 
November 2nd at 9:00 AM at the Church and an 
evening service at 7:00 PM at the Holy Mother of the 
Rosary Cemetery.  
 

    COFFEE HOUR SIGN UP SHEET 
You will find the coffee hour sign – up 
sheet in the parish center hall. Please 

consider hosting a coffee hour. Thank you.  
 
                                                      

                             
                   STW #58                $882.00 
                   Brown #50          $1,000.00 
                   Bonus Ball               $107.00 
                 Queen of Hearts    $1,888.00 



                     125th ANNIVERSARY 
        Holy Mother of the Rosary Cathedral  

We invite you to begin our year-long       
celebration by focusing on things            
spiritual.  October is the month that we 
honor the Blessed Virgin Mary, the            

patroness of our Cathedral and Diocese.   We ask 
you to come to Rosary devotions in October 
(Mondays at 7PM; Thursdays at 11:30 AM) with the 
intention of our 125th anniversary. Also – sign-up 
sheets are available on the poster board in the 
church vestibule for those wishing to help on the 
various committees that need to be formulated - as 
we share in celebration of the cathedral.   
  
 

              Cathedral Youth News 
      OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD  

We will be collecting shoeboxes 
(available in the vestibule) and any 
donations for shipping at $9.00 per 
box (checks made payable to           

Samaritan’s Purse) until Sunday Nov. 10th.  As in 
the past, every shoebox donated is an 
expression of God’s love that brings Joy and 
the Good News of Jesus Christ to children in 
need, around the world.  There are shoebox gift            
suggestions sheets for the various age groups in the 
vestibule. Note: Checks may be put in an envelope 
and dropped off at the parish office or in the 
collection basket during mass. We thank you from 
the       bottom of our hearts ~ for your help 
and        support in getting the word of Jesus 
Christ to the children of the world.  
 
 

               
             TOWEL BINGO 
“It’s time for some TOWEL BINGO! 

Next Sunday the Ladies Guild will be 
holding Towel Bingo, Sunday, Nov. 3rd.  Any Towel 
donations or new Auction items would be greatly     
appreciated.  Thank you for all your continued 
support of the Guild, it is always appreciated. 
     Doors will open at 11:30 AM and towel bingo will 
begin at 1:00 PM sharp. Admission is $5.00 per 
person. Admission includes a towel bingo board, 
chance to win a door prize, coffee and dessert. Food 
will be available to purchase. There will also be a 
Split Club Raffle and Auction.  
                                 God Bless, Marcia Zgoda  
 

     

   NEWS FROM THE POLISH NATIONAL  
                     UNION DISTRICT 4 
EVER CONSIDER A PNU LIFE INSURANCE 
POLICY??? 

     Life insurance may not be first and foremost on 
your mind.  However, it may be the very thing 
that brings peace of mind to your family.  PNU Life 
insurance can help your family cover unexpected 
funeral expenses.  But I have life insurance from 
work you may say – please remember this benefit 
most times is term coverage which means that it 
ends when you leave your job or retire.  COVERAGE 
WITH THE  
PNU WILL NOT END JUST BECAUSE YOU RETIRE OR 
LOSE YOUR JOB.   
Any questions?  Contact a Branch Secretary listed on 
the back of the bulletin or the PNU Home Office. 
Check out the PNU website at www.pnu.org 

 
CHECK OUT OUR NEW CHURCH 

“WELCOME” booklet ! 
Take the time to check out our new “Welcome” 
booklet located in the church vestibule. Share 
this booklet filled with information about our 
National Catholic Church with our visitors, 
friends and family.   
 

      UPCOMING EVENTS 

 
Wednesday,  November 6th ,The  New Horizon 
Support Group (concerning opiate addiciton), 6:30 
PM  
Friday, November 8th, Fish Fry – 4 -7:00 PM  
Saturday, November 9th, Lancaster Opera House 
Craft Show 9 AM – 3:00 PM  HMRC Parish Hall   
Saturday, November 10 – PNU District 4 Meeting 
and Drawing, 9:30 AM   
Wednesday,  November 13th - Committee 
Meeting, 7 PM  
Tuesday, November 19th - Prayer Shawl Ministry 
10:30AM in church classroom, 6:30 PM at the 
Rectory  

 
COMMUNITY EVENT 

November 23rd – Our Lady of Czestochowa, 2160 
Clinton St., Cheektowaga, will hold a hold dance      
featuring “Crash Cadillac” from 7 – 11:00 PM. Doors 
open at 6:30 PM. Cost $15 in the school hall. For       
information or tickets call 481-1660.    



 


